
Club Managers Message 

 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Welcome to the Fall Edition of our E-Newsletter.  We have many exciting new things to share with you. 

 

We have made it through the summer heat and the heavy rains and are extremely pleased with the great weather to 

welcome many of our dear members home to Harbour Plaza from their summer travels. 

 

We have had many members request to move our Club Championship Weekend earlier and we have made that 

accommodation.  Our Club Championship will be October 26
th
 and 27

th
, 2019.  We have many great sponsors 

including our own Laguna Verona, T Golf Gear, HSBC, NU, Pro Simon, SouthPort, Cerebro, Number, China 

Moutai and Mou Lv Studio, and still many others to come.    Our course will be in fantastic shape and that 

weekend promises to be one of competitive golf, wonderful friendship, great weather and even better food.  Please 

join us and our 2019 Club Championship.   

 

Our date for the Couples Club Championship is Saturday November 30
th
 and we already have confirmed HSBC to 

be a great part of our event and are working on others.  Please mark your calendars. 

 

Please also mark your calendar for our next Interclub event with OCT Wind Valley in Shenzhen on December 6
th

 

and December 13
th
 at HPGC. 

 

Finally, this past September has been a remarkable month for Hole-In-Ones with 3 taking place in the month and 2 

taking place within the same group in the same round.  On September 1
st
, Mr. Kiang made a “1” on Hole #3 

playing together with, Mr. Li Guo Hua (2018 Men’s Club Champion), Mr. Liang Yong An, Mr. Xu Zhao Hui.  Not 

to be outdone, on the very next par 3, Mr. Li Guo Hua made his Hole in One on #6.  In all my years in golf, this is 

the very first back to back Holes In One’s that I have ever encountered. 

 

Also on September 20, our dear member, Mr. Ku Kuo Wen made his first Hole In One on Hole #24.  Please join us 

all in congratulating our dear members on their great moments. 


